
Weekly Update from the Mayor 
Week of February 8-14 

 
Open Door Meetings 

1. Meeting with resident to discuss Ioco Lands  

Other Meetings 

1. Weekly Meeting with City Manager 
2. Mayor’s Council Roundtable with Minister 
3. Metro Vancouver Zero Waste Committee 

Phone Calls 
1. none 

Events 

1. Metro Vancouver Networking Event  
2. Commemoration Memorial Nodar Kumaritashvili  (Diaspora of Georgia) 

Media:  
1. none 

Correspondence (In) 

1. Letter from Golden Spike Days  
2. Email invitation from Gleneagle School for Talk to Me 7 Event 
3. Email from resident regarding Coronation Park 
4. Email from resident regarding Carriage House Failure 
5. Email from EA regarding meeting request from resident 
6. Email from EA regarding Committee Volunteer Dinner Feedback 
7. Email from EA regarding Annual Reports 
8. Email from EA regarding Annual Canadian Film Festival 
9. Email from EA regarding Letter of Support 
10. Email from SHARE regarding Letter of Support 
11. Email from City Manager regarding suggestion of resolution for E-Mobility Devices 
12. Email from City Manager regarding additional resolution for E-Mobility Devices  
13. Email from resident regarding M1 Zoning on Murray Street 
14. Email from Realtor regarding M1 Zone on Murray Street 
15. Email from EA regarding letters required from Council 
16. Email from SFU representative responding to email  
17. Letter from UBCM to Council regarding 2018 CEPF Emergency Social Services Grant 
18. Letter from Minister of Health to the Mayor of Victoria regarding UBCM resolution. 
19. Email from EA regarding birthday acknowledgment 
20. Email from EA regarding resident 
21. Email from EA regarding resident 
22. Email from EA regarding annual report write up 
23. Email from Heritage Woods Secondary regarding Capstone Presentation Day Instructions 
24. Email from Metro Vancouver regarding acceptance of attendance to the conference BioCycle 
25. Email from resident regarding Parking at Eagle Ridge Hospital x2 
26. Email from resident regarding Double Utility Bill for Secondary suites 
27. Email from resident regarding Carriage house failure 
28. Email from City Manager regarding M1 Zone on Murray Street 
29. Email from Cllr. Lubik with edits to letters  
30. Email from resident regarding landlord/tenancy issue 
31. Email from Cllr. Madsen to developer regarding meeting request  
32. Email from Cllr. Madsen to Mayor regarding Coronation Park 
33. Email from EA regarding background on resident concern 
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34. Email from City Manager acknowledging resident concern  
35. Email from City Manager regarding Twin Sails Food Truck x3 
36. Email from resident regarding License to Build Sub Division 
37. Email from resident regarding Parking for Share Food Bank Volunteers  
38. Email for media request  
39. Email from organizer regarding 2019 Port Moody Christmas Craft Fair  
40. Email from CP regarding service disruptions  
41. Email from resident regarding Tree Protection Bylaw  
42. Email from resident regarding traffic concerns and meeting request 
43. Email from EA regarding scheduling with Consul General of Japan x3 
44. Email from resident regarding West Coast Express Cancellation x2 
45. Email from resident regarding West coast Express service disruption 

46. Email invitation from Douglas College for 9th Annual Douglas College & Envision Financial Student 
Showcase dedicated to Building Community Partnerships 

47. Email from EA regarding Mayor’s request for meeting with MLA Glumac 
48. Email from City Manager regarding Housing Data 
49. Email from resident regarding pedestrian signal at intersection of St. Johns and Elgin 
50. Email from resident regarding Property Owner destroying fish habitat on Ioco Road 
51. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD  
52. Email from member of the Friends if Open Water Research group regarding Open Water Research 

x2 
53. Email from City Manager regarding email about property owner destroying fish 
54. Email from EA regarding development timeline  
55. Email resident regarding Speed Sign Issue x2 
56. Email from City Manager regarding Speed Sign Issue x 2 
57. Email from resident regarding parking along Bedwell Bay Road 
58. Email from Cllr. Royer regarding Ioco Lands Tour 

 

Correspondence (Out) 
 

59.  Letter to MLA Glumac regarding E-Mobility Devices and Pilot Project  
1. Email to EA regarding Event Details for Cllr. Madsen and Cllr. Milani 
2. Email to ICBC regarding Automotive Waste 
3. Email to EA regarding Committee Volunteer Dinner feedback 
4. Email to SFU Representative 
5. Email to Mayor Kennedy Stewart regarding Georgian Diaspora  
6. Email to Cllr. Lubik regarding Letter of Support request for edits 
7. Email to 20th Annual Canadian Film Festival 
8. Email to EA regarding Former Mayor x 4 
9. Email to EA regarding Dinner with Consul General of Japan x5 
10. Email to resident regarding Ioco Road Traffic Survey 
11. Email to Cllr. Lubik regarding request for solidarity x2 
12. Email to EA with Letter of Support x2 
13. Email to resident regarding Coronation Park 
14. Email to resident regarding Coronation Park 
15. Email to resident regarding Coronation Park 
16. Email to EA regarding E-Scooters letter to MLA 
17. Email to Corporate Officer with Motion 
18. Email to EA regarding letters from Council 
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19. Email to Cllr. Lubik regarding requests for edits of letters x3 
20. Email to EA regarding Metro Meeting Information 
21. Email to EA regarding 100th Birthday letter 
22. Email to resident regarding Carriage House Failure 
23. Email to EA regarding Annual reports 
24. Email to resident regarding Double Utility Bill for Secondary Suite 
25. Email to City Manager requesting housing data 
26. Email to EA regarding meeting with MLA Glumac x2 
27. Email to member of Friends of Open Water Research regarding Letters for Open Water Research 

Station x2 
28. Email to City Manager regarding Property Owner Destroying Fish  
29. Email to resident regarding Property Owner Destroying Fish 
30. Email to EA regarding BioCycle Conference x6 
31. Email to resident regarding West Coast Express 
32. Email to resident Share Parking 
33. Email to City Manager regarding Twin Sails Food Truck 
34. Email to resident regarding Construction Worker 
35. Email to resident regarding parking along Bedwell Bay Road 
36. Email to EA regarding Annual message 
37. Email to resident regarding Speed Sign Issue  
38. Email to resident regarding License to Build Subdivision 
39. Email to resident regarding landlord/tenant issue 
40. Email to City Manager regarding Speed Reader Sign 

 


